
 

 Request for Application 
 
Notice is hereby given that Western Illinois Works, Inc., on behalf of 
the WIB, is soliciting a request for applications from experienced and 
qualified organizations to serve as Youth Program Provider in 
Adams County and/or Knox County Illinois for the period of July 
2021 through June 2022.  
 
The RFA will be available upon publication of this notice via email at: 
lwa14@grics.net.  Application due date: 3:00 p.m. CDT, June 18, 2021. 
 

Western Illinois Works, Inc. is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
 


